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Hello, 

 

I strongly favor HB4083 which lays out a plan for Oregon to cease investing in the 

coal industry. 

 

Why should our state continue supporting an industry which contributes to the deaths 

of millions of people every year and will result in the destruction of our biosphere? 

 

We need to face the catastrophic reality of climate change and find ways to 

contribute to a sustainable future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Meg Jefferson   

 

 


